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7 June 2022 
 
John Hansley 
Deputy County Administrator 
County of Greenville 
301 University Ridge, Suite 2400 
Greenville, SC 29601 
 
Dear Mr. Hansley, 
 
As per our conversation, please accept this letter, along with our Application for Milage Rate Increase as 
Cedar Mountain Volunteer Fire/Rescue’s request to increase the millage rate assessed in our district. 
 
Cedar Mountain Fire/Rescue last requested a milage increase in 2016. Over the last six years, we have 
experienced the same financial uncertainty as everyone else from such things as the COVID19 epidemic 
and more recently gas and fuel costs continuing to rise. We are in need of additional funding so that we 
can maintain the same level of services to our district. 
 
If additional information is needed, my email is jjones@cmfr.org and my cell phone is (828) 553-0401. Our 
mailing address is listed above if you need to send anything to us. Our Chief, Davie Summey can be an 
alternate contact. His email is dsummey@cmfr.org and his cell phone is (919) 218-1387. 
 
Thank you for your efforts and assistance in this matter! 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jimmy H Jones 

President 
Cedar Mountain Volunteer Fire/Rescue, Inc. 
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